
Thanksgiving was very different this year for most of us.  The Holiday season as a whole will
be harder for many.  While Thanksgiving is now just a memory, we all have something or someone
to be thankful for.  It’s wonderful to all get together and celebrate what we do have.  That didn’t
happen this year, at least not at the Call home.  Our large family gathering was several small
intimate gatherings as I’m sure was the case in a lot of your homes.  Missing out on our large family
tradition was sad.  It did make me stop and realize what I do have in my life.  Although we
weren’t able to all get together to enjoy a feast, I was struck with the thought that we are all in this
together. For better or worse.  All of us are making huge sacrifices.  Some families in our City have
lost loved ones to this crisis.  Some have lost loved ones not from the crisis, but as the normal part
of life.  No less of a sacrifice.  No less of a heartbreak. I came to the realization that Just like my
Thanksgiving dinner, life goes on.  I do not know what next year holds for us, I wish I could say that 
 it will be grand and glorious. But I do not know what surprises 2021 has in store for each of us. 
What I do know is that each of us can make the best of it!  We did not cancel Thanksgiving at our
house.  We will not cancel Christmas either.  It will be different. It will be strange. I am certain it will
be another opportunity to reflect on what blessings we do really enjoy. Charles Dickens Quote from
A Christmas Carol has never made more sense to me than this year.  “I will honor Christmas in my
heart, and try to keep it all the year.  I will live in the Past, the Present, and the Future.  The Spirits  
 of all Three shall strive within me.  I will not shut out the lessons that they teach.”  

Despite the Coronavirus, Pleasant View has been very busy this year.  We have had a host of
subdivisions come into the city.  Many new homes are under construction or have been completed
this year.  Businesses have come into the city, but we are still lacking the retail/commercial that we
are hoping to bring into our city.  The Council has been very proactive in establishing partnerships
with Weber County Economic Development and EDC Northern Utah.  We have also been working
on rezoning the 2700 North corridor so we can be ready to move as interest in retail building  
 starts back up after this pandemic ends.  We realize that it will be slow going as businesses slowly
rebuild.  We believe that there will come a point were the economy really takes off and businesses
have recovered.  When that happens, and it will happen, we want to be in a good place to attract
them to come to our city.  

Thanks for caring, thanks for sharing, and thanks for being good neighbors.  I am committed to
doing whatever it takes to ensure that Pleasant View remains the best place to not only grow up,
but the best place to grow old.  

Mayor Leonard Call
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REINDEER & GAMES 

MAYOR'S MESSAGE

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

December 3: Planning Commission
December 8:  City Council
December 22: City Council
December 25: Offices Closed for
Christmas Holiday
January 1:  Offices Closed for New
Year's Day

Saturday, December 12, 2020
10:00 am - 12:00 pm 

Pre-registration is
recommended -  visit

www.https://mobile.sportsites.
com/?orgid=161

Come see Santa's reindeer
while enjoying games outside

on the front lawn of the
Pleasant View City offices (520

W Elberta Dr.)

Sponsored by the Pleasant
View Youth City Council 

This event is subject to
cancellation without notice due

to COVID-19 restrictions and
mandates.



 Let's keep the Magic of Christmas Alive!  You and your family are invited to participate in the Pleasant View Virtual Santa Event. 
 
 This year due to pandemic concerns, Santa has asked Pleasant View City children to write him a letter with their Christmas 
 wishes.  This is a fun and rewarding family activity! Just follow these 3 easy steps! 

 1. Download and print the template, then have your child write a letter to Santa!
 2. Drop off the Letter between Tuesday, December 1st and Saturday, December 12th (make sure to include a return address) 
 to the Pleasant View City Utility Dropbox! 
 3. Receive a special letter and gift from Santa in the mail. 
 
 To print the template and for full details, please visit the Pleasant View City website (Events tab).
www.pleasantviewcity.com/eventsdd a little bit of body text

COMMUNITY LUMINARY NIGHT-NOT A CITY SPONSORED EVENT

Thanks to all those who made the     
 Honor Field possible for the     

 community during Veteran's week.

Special thanks to the Mayor Brent     
 Taylor Foundation, Flamm Family

Foundation, Big D Construction,           
 Matt & Teal Wardle and EK Bailey

Construction.

PLEASANT VIEW CITY VIRTUAL SANTA EVENT

 HONOR FIELD THANK YOU 
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